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Carolina Pine Quilters

Meeting at
Trinity United Methodist Church

2724 Whiskey Road, Aiken

November 14, 2022
7 pm carolinapinequilters.org

Chat with the President
Barb Saporito

Happy Thanksgiving!  How did Thanksgiving start? Colonists in
New England and Canada regularly observed “thanksgivings”,
days of prayer for many blessings and abundant harvests.
Americans model their holiday on a 1621 harvest feast. President
Abe Lincoln announced on Nov. 26, 1863, that our nation will
officially celebrate Thanksgiving Holiday. I hope you all enjoy your
Thanksgiving feasts!

October was a very busy month with the preparation of our quilt
show (Nov. 1 through Nov. 18) at the Aiken County Historical
Museum. Nov. 14 is our next guild meeting, and we will
review some of the wonderful quilts that are on display at the
museum.

One of our guild members, Connie Bright, taught a painting class
in October. Each of us brought a tote bag to Connie to prepare for
painting cute whimsical birds on one side. See our pictures on
page 3! Interested? Maybe Connie can teach us a new technique.

Bring your placemats that you made to be donated for Meals on
Wheels to our Nov. guild meeting. You will be voting for your
favorite placemat by putting a dollar in the corresponding
envelope. The maker of the placemat that wins with the most $,
will get a prize. ALL money collected will be donated to Meals on
Wheels. Bring your dollars $$$!!

Our 2023 Committee chairs are:

Membership - Linda McCloskey
Hospitality - Janet (pronounced Ja Net) Savage
Comfort Quilts - Doris Leidheiser and Diane Miller
Webmaster - Adela Dziekanowski
Community Outreach – We still need a Chairperson to take on
this wonderful service to benefit our community. See Carolyn
Gibbons for inspiration.

Barb

Program News

November Program – Review of our
currently running quilt show.

Community Outreach
Carolyn Gibbons

This month's meeting will be the big
reveal for our placemats. Please bring
your placemats and dollar bills to vote
for your favorite one. All the
placemats and money collected will go
to Senior Life Services (for Meals on
Wheels).

Also, if you have Welcome baby quilts,
bibs, etc, for me, I would like to wrap
up this program. I will take the last
batch of gifts soon. I have so
appreciated your willingness to work
on this project. We have delivered
over 100 quilts, afghans, and receiving
blankets, many burp cloths, bibs,
clothes, etc. We have also distributed
approximately 60 fat quarter bags with
hygiene products. I have another 30
that I will be filling soon. You are
incredibly generous. You have made
a difference in someone's
life. Remember, I still have fabric,
batting, and flannel for
placemats. Just let me know if you
need some!
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November Birthdays

11/03 Debbie Phillips
11/20 Janet Savage
11/22 Rachel Watson
11/23 Betsy Cade
11/24 Barbara Saporito
11/26 Nancy Boyer
11/26 Mary Fleiss
11/28 Marolyn Floyd

Early December
Birthdays

12/01 Diane Miller
12/01 Margot Salzman

Treasurer’s Report
Michele Deschenes

Beginning Balance: $4885.44
Income: $ 30.00
Expenses: $ 803.12
Ending Balance: $4112.32

Board Members

President – Barb Saporito
Vice President – Vacant
Secretary – Margot Salzman
Treasurer – Michele Deschenes
Newsletter Editor – Karen Erickson

Committees

Community Outreach – Carolyn Gibbons
Comfort Quilts – Doris Leidheiser & Diane Miller
Hospitality – Linda McCloskey
Membership – Adela Dziekanowski
Quilt Show – Donna Holman
Webmaster – Adela Dziekanowski

2022 Quilt Show
Donna Holman

The 2022 Carolina Pine Quilters show is up and running. The show runs from November 1 - 18 at

the Aiken County Historical Museum. There are approximately 80 entries from large quilts to small

quilted items. Thanks to all who entered and congratulations to all the winners. A HUGE thank you

to all who volunteered in any capacity including those who made items to sell in the Museum gift

shop. Those items were very well received, and the money helped defray the expenses of the

show. None of this would be possible without everyone pitching in and helping. A special thanks to

my committee who taught me what I needed to know and kept me straight. It's been a distinct

pleasure working with all of you! What will you enter next year? It's never too late to get started!
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Next Month’s Meeting – December 12, 2022

Shopping Discount

Because Carolina Pine Quilters is listed on their
website, Quiltfolk magazine sent us a custom
coupon code offering 15% off any order. They
offer a variety of products. Use GUILD24 at
https://www.quiltfolk.com/.

Pictures from Connie Bright’s
Tote Bag Painting class


